## Pre-School Newsletter

Didn't the children do well in their Christmas Nativity.

We will now close for the Christmas break and welcome you back to school on Wednesday the 3rd of January. The topic in both rooms is Winter.

I would like to thank you for your continued support throughout the year with our snack provision and any events which we hold throughout the year.

Me and my team would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.

Mrs Isobel Edwards head of pre-school & nursery.